
 

July 30, 2020 

 
SUPPLEMENTAL EXHIBIT FOR DISPLACEMENT APPLICATION 

 
 
This application is being filed for the applicant for the existing CP (BNPDTL20090825BDO)  to 
eliminate it from being MX with other authorized CP’s and licensed facilities. 
  
The existing CP facility is MX with construction permit for K28NP (Blank #0000075121),  construction 
permit for K28QI (BNPDTL20090825BON), and License for K28PX (BLANK0000067486). The FCC 
has permitted certain stations to file amendments to identify alternate channels to remove MX 
situations with the deadline of July 31, 2020.  It is believed that the current CP 
(BNPDTL20090825BDO) is included in this group of facilities. The permittee submits this application  to 
remove the station from the MX group, previously known as MX Group #28.   
 
Attachments are submitted with this application to demonstrate the MX situation of the existing with the 
above mentioned facilities on channel 28, proposes a new facility located at the same location as the 
permittee on channel 35.  The proposed facility uses a full service emission mask, causes or receives 
no impermissible interference, has contour overlap with the existing CP, and meets other required FCC 
rules.  
 
Should any waiver be required to allow this application to be submitted, please consider this document 
as the waiver request. 
 
Should there be any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Consulting Engineer 

Greg Best  
Consulting,  Inc. 

16100 Outlook Avenue 
Stilwell, KS 66085 
816-792-2913 


